
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request 
 
1) Where is the rubble going to from the Galleries 

demolition site? 
 
 
 
 
 
2) What is it being used for? 
 
 
 
 
3) Why has it been deemed unsuitable for use on a canal 

towpath? 

Response 
 
Redundant building materials from the demolished 
structures are being used to set the levels for the 
new development, particularly in the basement 
which is being raised as part of the new works to 
provide customer car parking for the new 
development.  

 
The balance of construction material is being 
crushed and graded into recycled 6F2 material for 
road construction etc. However, we do not 
currently hold the information about the end use. 
 
In theory, the material is suitable for a footpath but 
it is not available as the credit has been accounted 
for within the agreed demolition contract, and 
remaining waste is being used as refuse derived 
fuel (RDF). Therefore, no material is available for 
canal towpath works. 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 


